
An Update on our Plans: 
Pioneering the Future of Battery 
Manufacturing in Somerset

Since breaking ground at the Gravity site, we’ve made 
incredible progress in bringing the UK’s largest and 
most advanced battery manufacturing facility to life. 
We’re dedicated to building a lasting, positive impact 
for Somerset and the wider region.

Looking ahead, we’re also planning more engagement 
events with our partners, including:

• 	 Another Supplier Engagement Day on Tuesday 4 March
• 	 The launch of our careers fairs later this year
• 	 Additional opportunities for you to meet us, share your  
	 feedback, and stay informed

Our multi-billion-pound investment in Somerset will 
transform the local economy, create thousands of jobs, 
and help to cement the UK’s place as a leader in sustainable 
battery technology. We are incredibly grateful for the 
support of the local community and look forward to 
continuing to work together to bring our vision to life.

Keeping the community at the heart of what we do

We know this project means a lot to Somerset, and we want 
to keep you informed and involved. That’s why we’re launching 
a series of community consultation sessions in early April to 
present our latest plans, including:

•	 The proposed new ring road design
•	 First phase building adaptations
•	 How you can have your say on the changes

Consultation events will be taking place 
soon, look out for more details and follow 
our WhatsApp channel by scanning the 
QR code here:



What we’ve achieved so far:

First phase construction progress - piling for the first 
phase of the build is complete, and work to connect the 
facility to power and utilities is well underway.

New site entrance - we’ve opened a new dedicated site 
entrance to improve road access and reduce traffic on 
other roads. 

Support for local businesses - our Supplier Engagement 
Day welcomed hundreds of local businesses looking to be 
part of our supply chain.

On-site facilities - we’ve introduced new local catering 
services for our construction workforce, ensuring teams 
are well-supported while on site.

New site offices - additional site cabins have been 
installed to support our growing on-site teams and 
operations.

Investing in skills - we’re working closely with Bridgwater 
& Taunton College and Somerset Council to develop 
training programmes for young people and people 
looking to retrain.

Building smarter, building better

Since we first began developing our site in 2023, 
battery manufacturing technology has moved fast.  
To stay ahead, we’re making some updates to the first 
phase of our build.

Through new cutting-edge innovations, we’re making our 
operations more compact and even more efficient. The 
length of our first building will be shortened (by about 100 
metres), meaning we can do more with less, cutting waste 
and boosting productivity without compromising on 
our ambition.

To make sure we’re building for the future, our timeline is 
shifting slightly - we’re now aiming to complete our first 
building in 2027. But construction is continuing and this 
summer, you’ll start to see the steel framework going up, 
bringing our vision to life.


